
Kia ora koutou!       
 
Well, winter is here, I’ve had my first dose of the flu just to prove it.  Not the 
best way to spend Queen’s Birthday weekend but oh well.  On the bright 
side, my Coldral tablets and Vapo Drops seem to be keeping my nose from 
running like a tap.  Not very attractive, I can tell you. 
 
Well done to our kids who represented KPS at the recent Kiwi Netball and 
Rippa Rugby tournaments.  From what I heard and saw, they played well 
and achieved a number of victories over other schools.  A reward for        
excellent teamwork and lots of practising. 
 
Finally, a reminder from me to all parents/caregivers.  Please be on your 
children about the importance of wearing their school uniform.  Our uniform 
is a symbol of who we are and where we are from.  Our uniform is        
something to be proud of and it lets us all know that we belong together 
here at Kaitaia Primary School.  As always, thanks for your support with this 
important   message. 
 
Brendon Morrissey 
 
 

 SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 11: 
 

Five weeks ago we started in a new class with Whaea Tam. 

We have been learning to work together like Maui and his brothers did in the legend ‘How Maui Slows 

the Sun’, bringing aroha and awhi for each other so that we can shine brightly with our learning.  

The sunbeams around the sun represent each person who brings something special to our new class.         

Which is everyone! 

We also decided on a new name for our class and came up with VIC – 

(Very Important Class!) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
                                            

Thursday 7th June 2018 (Term 2, Week 6) 

 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 2: 

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 
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This advertising space is available to a local 
business who wishes to utilise this service. 

 
If you are keen to take up this opportunity, 
please contact Mrs Sharon Patrick at our 

school office. 
 

Ph: 09 4080228 
Email: accounts@kaitaiaprimary.school.nz 

 

 
 
 

 
 

* PAINT * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 

Introducing… 

Room 11 

(VIC) 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private 
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Tuesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. 
This service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your 
child would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach 
them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday 
Fundraiser combo for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent home at 
the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 9am in our  school Hall for  the rest of Term 2  

Throughout Term 2 iMOKO check ups (Mr Morrissey and Whaea Alice) in our school 
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all children. 

12 June Y5 & 6 Rippa Rugby Finals @ Kerikeri  

14 June  Mobile Dental Clinic at KPS—in the carpark by the Hall 

27 June BOT meeting @ 5.15pm in our senior school staffroom 

29 June Y3-6 Mini Football tournament  

3 July Y3-6 Ki o rahi tournament pp = 4 July 

6 July Last day of Term 2 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Symbolises our  

Mission to  

nurture our  

children along  

with their  

learning 
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolise 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

 

Our stairway 

symbolises 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 

Lift the Lip - free Dental checks    

“Lift the Lip is a nation wide incentive to encourage 
checking for signs of dental decay in our tamariki and 
then arranging          appropriate Dental Health Care for 
them based on their level of oral health.  
 
Dental Health Promotion Kaimahi, Sonya Butters and 
Tehya   Henare-Toka, from Te Hiku Hauora will be      
visiting our school to perform these checks with your 
permission.  
 
They will note any visible signs of decay and help put 
you in touch with the right services to ensure your child 
receives any necessary treatment. The check requires 
no tool, is non-invasive, and takes less than 2 minutes. 
Please fill out and return your child’s permission form to 
make sure they don’t miss out!” 
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolises our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

 

 

 

 


